M G ma || Terrisa Bukovinac <terrisa@prolifesf.com>

Fwd: FW: UCSF PRA 020-107

Craig Alexander <craig@craigalexanderlaw.com> Fri, Jul 2, 2021 at 11:25 AM

From: Dellner, Tom <Tom.Dellner@ucsf.edu>

Sent: Friday, July 2, 2021 11:13 AM

To: Craig Alexander <craig@craigalexanderlaw.com>
Subject: RE: UCSF PRA 020-107

Hello and good morning, Mr. Alexander.

In further response to PRA 020-107, attached hereto is the first of a rolling series of productions responsive
to the request for records related Advanced Bioscience Resources.

These documents are a reproduction of the original record with redactions. Redactions have been applied
to the names and location information of researchers and staff pursuant to California Government Code
sections 6254(k) and 6255. The names and locations of researchers and staff do not shed any light on the
work of the University, whereas the potential harm to UCSF employees could be quite great. Redactions
have been applied to the secure site URL and internal procurement codes pursuant to California
Government Code section 6255. UCSF has been the victim of numerous cyberattacks over the last 12
months — the secure URL and accounting code information do not shed any light on the work of the
University, whereas the potential that hackers could use the information to probe for system weaknesses as
part of their continuing attacks on UCSF could be quite great.

| estimate the next production of records related to Advanced Bioscience Resources on Tuesday 7/6/21.



Please note that this reply is in addition to the next production of log information estimated for production on
or before Friday 7/9/21.

Have a nice holiday weekend.
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